
 
 
 
 
June 2022 
 
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
  

Re: Sports Day – Wednesday 29 June 2022 
 
 
On Wednesday 29 June, we are delighted that the annual Brockington Sports Day will return.  All students 
will be either participating or spectating from 12.30pm to 3pm, instead of attending normal afternoon 
lessons.  
 
Lunchtime for all students on Wednesday 29 June, will run from 11:40am to 12:15pm. Due to the increased 
demand on our catering facilities during this lunch break, please note that the canteen will only be offering a 
limited hot and cold menu; therefore, we would encourage students to bring a packed lunch wherever 
possible. 
 
Students will be outside on the field from 12:30pm to 3pm; therefore, it is strongly advised that they have a 
drink of water with them and bring a hat and sun cream and to apply during the day. 
 
If your child is participating in sports day, they will need to attend in normal school uniform and bring their 
PE kit with them on the day. Students will change after they have eaten their lunch.  
 
If you have any questions about sports day, or your child’s participation, please contact either myself or the 
PE department via the college reception. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
Peter Mattock 
Assistant Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


